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From: |

To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: Electoral and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2015
Date: Wednesday, 8 April 2015 11:07:47 PM

| am appalled to find out that your government want to remove the requirement to show ID when voting.
Everyone is used to showing ID almost everywhere they do any kind of business or personal contact. Why
should it be removed from voting? It only makes it easier for people to lie about who they are: do you really
want to take the chance of dozens or hundreds of people's systematically casting extra votes in who-knows-
how-many polling booths?

Please act to secure our voting system and prevent fraud.

Thank you for your attention

Judith Strachan

_South Toowoomba
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